
July 18, 2009  
 
To Whom It May Concern
 
I support container deposit legislation, and the sooner it is
implemented, the better.  I volunteer locally with a number of
community and environmental groups, and drink containers are
without question our largest pollutant, taking hours and hours of
volunteer time to pick them up for disposal.
 
Container deposit legislation works successfully elsewhere.  It has
the added bonus of being a resource recovery program that will
eventually be essential for our economic wellbeing.
 
Sincerely,
Gillian Collins
Secretary
Friends of the Pines Flora and Fauna Reserve


